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Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District 6220 Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (oot-name-er).  Please read at club meetings and post in your newsletter and social media.

=================================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.   A reason to attend the three-district Rotary conference April 28, 29 and 30, 2023 in LaCrosse is a special speaker for a Foundation Dinner on Thursday, April 27th.

Piotr Jankowski, District 2231 Governor from Poland, will speak on his activities on behalf of Rotarian assistance to people in Ukraine.  Piotr has coordinated international aid to Ukraine since the outbreak of war.

Rotary has provided literally millions of dollars in humanitarian assistance ranging from buying generators for hospitals to providing food, clothing, and medical assistance to victims of war.

The Rotary Foundation is providing life-saving assistance to people in Ukraine as well as refugees in Poland and several other countries. You can learn how critical this assistance is by attending The Rotary Foundation dinner on April 27th.

We belong to a service organization called Rotary INTERNATIONAL. People like Piotr Jankowski will help us understand how important “INTERNATIONAL” is in our name.

Please register for TriCon and join us for an informative evening on April 27th.”
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